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Please note: The community meeting that was scheduled for May 2 at North Hopkins School
has been postponed due to baseball playoffs. The playoff schedule is as follows: baseball
playoff game at North Hopkins, May 2, at 4:30 p.m.; baseball playoff game at Maud, May 3, at 6
p.m.; baseball playoff game (if needed) at Mount Pleasant, May 4, at 2 p.m. Also, there is no
school on May 10.

      

 

  

Michael and Shelia Boyd traveled to their niece's wedding in Mount Vernon, Mo., over the
weekend. Colton Boyd and his fiancée, Kat Whitehead, traveled with them. Sheila reports,
“Many other family members from Texas made the trip. Also attending were Jimmy and Carla
Boswell, along with Jeffry Boswell and Liz Wilburn, Steven and Becky Boyd and girls, and
Connie Harris and Vicki and Tyson Harris.” The wedding was held at a local Bible camp. Sheila
comments, “It was supposed to be outside, but due to the weather we were inside. … Thank
you, Jesus! It was good to see the family and share in this time.”

  

Linda Andrasko came to visit Sandra Wester Sunday afternoon. Linda had been visiting friends
in Grand Prairie and Granbury for a few days. Linda returned to Henderson Monday afternoon.

  

We hosted a birthday supper for our grandson, Landon Joslin, on Monday night. Others helping
him celebrate included Laiken Gammill, Rylan, Malcolm, Tiffany, Morgan, Kenden and Jaidyn
Joslin and Grace Vaughn. Grace spent the night with us and enjoyed listening to the birds and
frogs. (As you can see, I'm short on news again this week!)

  

I always need and appreciate input from my friends to help keep me informed of news in our
community. If you have any news pertaining to Tira residents, past or present, please contact
me, Jan Vaughn, at 903-945-2190 or 903-438-6688 or 

  

janvaughn73@gmail.com.
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